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Dear Parents and Guardians:

Parents/guardians of students in Title I schools have the right to request and be provided
with information by state or local educational agency policy regarding student’s
participation in any assessments which are mandated by the state or the local educational
agency.

Perquimans Central School, Hertford Grammar School, and Perquimans County Middle
School are Title I Schools.

If you wish to request this information, please submit your request in writing to your
child(ren)’s school administrator, and your request will be fulfilled in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

Trisha Brickhouse
Chief Academic Officer
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